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Circle of Hope 

As we continue to support our hospice program of more than 40 years,  
a new opportunity is being introduced as a way to honor loved ones 
and friends, as well as to sustain our support for this exceptional 
hospice program. The Circle of Hope giving society is named symbolically,  
in that gifts provide a way to give back and to give a gift of hope 
for future patients and families. Those who receive now have the 
opportunity to pass along hope to others.

Gifts of $1,000 or more will be recognized in identical donor displays  
in the lobby of Hospice Care at Kennesaw Mountain and in the lobby 
of Hospice Care at Cobb. Those who give cumulative gifts of $10,000 
and more will be considered permanent members of the Society and 
will be listed in the Founders’ Circle.

Gifts of $1,000 to $4,999 will also receive an engraved brick in the 
memorial walkway at Hospice Care at Cobb or Hospice Care at 
Kennesaw Mountain.

Gifts of $5,000 and greater will be recognized with an engraved brick 
in the Garden of Hope at Hospice Care at Kennesaw Mountain or in a 
special area at Hospice Care at Cobb. Gifts at this level may be given 
as a pledge over a five-year period. Recognition will be made when 
half of the gift is given and will be recognized for the total amount of 
the pledge.

Gifts may be given to honor 
any individual, family member 
or friend and may be given for 
any of the following areas:

•	 Wellstar Hospice Care’s 
Greatest Need

•	 Tranquility Fund at Cobb 
or Tranquility Fund at 
Kennesaw Mountain

•	 Angel Fund Endowment,  
to provide care for patients 
who lack financial resources

•	 Veterans’ Volunteer 
Program, to honor patients 
who are veterans

•	 Camp Tranquility, a family 
bereavement camp

•	 A legacy gift to provide for 
patients, families and the 
hospice program for years  
to come

Detach and Mail

To give a gift for the Circle of Hope, please complete the information below and return your form to: 
Wellstar Hospice Care, c/o Wellstar Foundation; 475 Dickson Ave NW, Marietta, GA 30064

To make a credit card contribution online, please visit wellstar.org/givetohospice.  
For more information, contact M. Sharon Smith at Msharon.smith@wellstar.org or (470) 956-6684.

Name _______________________________________  Address___________________________________________

Phone _______________________________________ Email_ ____________________________________________

Signature_ _____________________________________________________________________________________

My gift of $____________ is given for the following purpose (please check one):

	q Wellstar Hospice Care’s Greatest Need	 q Tranquility Fund at Cobb	 q Tranquility Fund at Kennesaw Mountain
	q Angel Fund Endowment	 q Veterans’ Volunteer Program    q Camp Tranquility

___ I/we wish to remain anonymous.

___ I/we would like to make a single payment of $__________, which I/we will make by the_______________date.

___ I/we pledge a total of $__________ with the following amount enclosed: $_____________________________.  

Pledge payments will be made q monthly  q quarterly  q annually in the amount of ________________________.

___ I/we would like to learn more about legacy giving and how to make a planned gift that will support  
	 Wellstar Hospice Care.

Make checks payable to: Wellstar Foundation



Detach and Mail

Wellstar Foundation is a 501 (c) (3) not-for-profit organization and the philanthropic arm of Wellstar Health System. Tax-deductible contributions 
fund initiatives to improve the health of our community, including care provided by Wellstar Hospice Care. All gifts are tax-deductible as 
allowed by law. Wellstar Foundation’s Tax ID number is 58-1627413. Wellstar Hospice Care is licensed by the state of Georgia 033-007-H.

Thank you for your gift.

Circle of Hope 

As a not-for-profit, donations to our Wellstar Foundation 
in support of Wellstar Hospice Care fuel our mission 
and the work we do everyday. Giving is a lasting way to 
remember or honor a loved one or friend. 100% of your 
gift directly benefits individuals in our communities while 
truly touching the lives of patients and families when 
their time together is so precious


